## MISS FUNK'S NEWSLETTER

AUGUST 18, 2025 }

efunk@wocs.org

It was a great first full week of school! Pick up and drop off has been going well. Thank you for helping make that a smooth process.

I am excited to let you all know that we have hired someone for our aftercare position so we no longer need that filled.

We had a great first snack sale last Friday!
Just a reminder that we will have it each week.
Thank you for supporting our PTO.

The Hamburger Fry is coming up on Friday, September 26. Please note that this is a change from the original calendar that was sent out at the end of last year. Be watching your weekly folder for important notes and information.

## UPCOMING DATES

## **SEPTEMBER**

- 1 Labor Day (No School)
- 2 PLC for Teachers (No School)
- 9 Annual Meeting
- 26 Hamburger Fry

There will be an informational meeting about sixth grade trip next Monday, August 25 at 8:30 am. It will be in Mrs. Miller's office. If you have a sixth grader, please make plans to attend.